VBB: Notice of the official operation date of Ba Ria- Vung Tau Branch in the new location 
On 30 July 2020, Viet Nam Thuong Tin Commercial Joint Stock Bank announced the Notice No.1659/ 2020/ TB- TGD on the official operation date of Ba Ria- Vung Tau Branch in the new location as follows: 

Contents: 

With the purpose of ensuring Ba Ria- Vung Tau Branch putting into the official operation after completing the procedures of changing the new location, General Manager notices the official operation date to Department of Head office and the entities on the whole system as follows: 

Name – address and operation date of Branch: 

	Name – address
	Operation date

	Viet Nam Thuong Tin Commercial Joint Stock Bank – Ba Ria- Vung Tau Branch

No.93 Nguyen Thai Hoc, Ward 7, Vung Tau City, Ba Ria- Vung Tau Province 
	03 Aug 2020


General Manager notices on the system and requires Groups/ Departments/Centers cooperating with Branch to implement related works to put Ba Ria- Vung Tau Brach into the effective operation according to the regulation.
